



E denman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Wwww.denman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2018

Dear Families,

Welcome back to Term 2. I have now returned from my leave and am excited about the fantastic teaching and learning activities planned for the term ahead.

- It is fantastic to see students wearing their uniforms so proudly to school each day. Please ensure your child/ren wear black school shoes Monday – Thursday and wear sneakers only on Fridays for sport activities. At the P & C meeting on Monday 21<sup>st</sup> of May we will be discussing the school uniform and reviewing the current choices. Please come along and have your say – everyone is welcome.
- Next Monday 14<sup>th</sup> May will see the commencement of maintenance works at DPS. The roof on A block (administration, K/1/2 rooms and Library) will be fully replaced and a number of areas in the school will be painted including the school office foyer. I apologise for any inconvenience the building work will cause however I am working closely with the contractors to ensure disruption to teaching and learning is minimised. Contractors will be working seven days a week to ensure the work is completed quickly and high traffic areas will be worked on during the weekends.
- School photos are now available at the school office. We are asking families to
  collect the photos this year to avoid potential damage from schoolbags and drink
  bottles. We have used a different company for the student's photographs this year
  following feedback on the quality and value for money in 2017. Please take the
  time to complete the short feedback survey below to let me know your thoughts on
  this year's pictures.
- As always I am available to meet with families to discuss any concerns you may have with regard to your child's education.
   My personal mobile phone number is 0417 300 565 and I encourage families to contact me if necessary.

Kind Regards
M. Dura
Megan Druitt
Principal

## 2018 School Photo Feedback

I/We are happy with the quality of the 2018 school photographs as supplied by MSP

	Y es/INO			
Other				
Other Comments				